
MotoLyrics.com
Biggest, regularly updated and free lyrics database

Keegan
"Heaven Forbid"

Visit "Heaven Forbid" on MotoLyrics.com

Heaven forbid we spread we spread our wings so wide,
we start to fly. 
Heaven forbid we find another side of washed out
broken lives. 
Heaven forbid were given the strength to try and leave
the world behind. 

Sunlight and dark, cold and heat, smokin pavement
beneath bare feet.

There's little kids under the 3rd world sun and their
waiting for the rain to come.

Heaven forbid we spread we spread our wings so wide,
we start to fly. 
Heaven forbid we find another side of washed out
broken lives. 
Heaven forbid were given the strength to try and leave
the world behind. 

I got a job that pays, but night and day, I m working for
the weekend and a change of pace

It's you and me, but me and you fake a smile on our
face and say we'll make it through
Heaven forbid we spread we spread our wings so wide,
we start to fly. 
Heaven forbid we find another side of washed out
broken lives. 
Heaven forbid were given the strength to try and leave
the world behind. 

So get off work and get home soon, we're watchin TV
tonight in different rooms.

But if were wise, we'd realize they spread an ocean of
lies to innocent eyes. 

Heaven forbid we spread we spread our wings so wide,
we start to fly. 
Heaven forbid we find another side of washed out
broken lives. 
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Heaven forbid were given the strength to try and leave
the world behind. 

Said heaven forbid we spread our wings so wide, we
start to fly.

And heaven forbid we find another side of washed out
broken lives.
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